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Conqress of the United States
PHouse of Representatives
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June 26, 2023

Dear Ms. Dickinson,

Thank you for contacting me with your concerns regarding Medicare Advantage. [ appreciate hearing your views.

One of my top priorities is making sure that my constituents have access to high quality, affordable healthcare.
That's why I am a strong supporter of Medicare. Medicare is crucial to covering the cost of routine health care and
emergency services for Americans over the age of 65.

Americans contribute to Medicare over the course of their working lives, and they are entitled to receive the
benefits they earned. Please be assured that I will keep your feedback regarding Medicare Advantage in mind
should the House of Representatives consider additional legislation related to this program during the 118th
Congress.

Again, thank you for contacting me about your concerns over Medicare Advantage. Please continue to stay in touch
and provide your important feedback and direction on the work of Congress. You can also stay up to date with my
office by signing up for my newsletter or following me on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.

Sincerely,

Mikie Sherrill
Member of Congress
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